From:

Sent: 29 December 2018 13:31
To: WEB Local Plan

Cc:

Categories: Consulation response
Dear Sirs

I understand that you, as a local authority, are planning to give permission for a large quantity of dwellings to be
built on greenbelt land in your area.

Whilst I appreciate that new homes are needed it is disappointing if they adversley impact on the environment,
destroy wildlife habitats and are detrimental to the eco balance.

We must all be aware that building on designiated green land is not the way forward & the protection of the
environment should be paramount. If local authorities allow building with impunity the environment/wildlife
suffers and in some cases can never recover from the impact of loss of habitat, breeding grounds etc. Once
Greenbelt has been built on it becomes like the dinosaurs - extinct. Communities are irreparably damaged by lose
of nature/recreation facilities & wildlife. It fractures communities.

I hope that you will take my comments into consideration when coming to a decision.

Kind regards



